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Yes to HB 3459; Relating to Energy Utility Residential Customers  

 

Chair Marsh, Vice-Chair Bobby Levy, and Vice-Chair Emerson Levy 

 
My name is Maria Polvos, and I live in the city of Beaverton Oregon. Thank you for giving 
me this opportunity to express my support for HB 3459, which would protect Oregon's 
most vulnerable from having their electricity and heat turned off. 
 
In the past I was in great need of assistance and thank God, I was granted such assistance to 
cover this utility service. That is why I support this bill, because in this way other people 
who find themselves in this same situation can receive the support when in need.  
 
I ask that you also please support HB3459.  
 
Thank you very much, 
 
Maria Polvos 
 


